NOTICE FOR BIDS

Notice is hereby given that Frankfort Community Unit School District No. 168
wishes to receive bids on Bread, Dairy, and Trash Removal for the 2022-2023

School year. Bid specifications are available at www.wfschools.org or contact
Matt Donkin, Superintendent of Schools, Unit Office, 900 N. Cherry St., West

Frankfort, IL 62896 (618) 937-2421.

Bids on the above items must be submitted according to the bid specifications by
June 23, 2022. The Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids.



